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K&N Ellis Childcare Center and Learning Center at Our Lady of Lourdes Memorial Hospital, Inc. is committed to help prevent skin cancer by limiting young children and staff exposure to ultraviolet radiation from the sun; specifically, by supporting sun safety practices.  We will foster an environment that avoids overexposure to the sun when children are outdoors and provide sun safety education and communication to center associates and families.
All children and Associates will be encouraged to wear sun-protective clothing and equipment, such as hats, and shatter proof sunglasses.  They are encouraged to have an SPF 15 or higher sun block protectant that will be applied to all exposed areas of the body 30 minutes prior to sun exposure.  Sun block will be reapplied every 2 hours while exposed to the sun.  
Associates will consider shade options when planning activities for the children outdoors.  Children and Associates will limit sun exposure when UV radiation is strongest and considered in the caution or hazardous zone, according to the Child Care Weather Chart.
When enrolling your child, we ask that you provide a hat, sun glasses and an 15 SPF or higher sun block protectant for your child’s use when outdoors.  Each family will need to complete a Non-Medication consent form, giving permission to apply your child’s topical sun protectant. 
 All sun protectants and forms will be reviewed every 6 months.  All sun protectant lotions must be replaced by expiration date and/or after 1 year of use within the center.  A written order from a health care provider must be provided for infants under 6 months of age.
 Please feel free to contact an Administrator in the main office should you have any questions or concerns about this policy.  
